
Maire Bucklev 

Subject: 

Attachments : sub 23 nov.docx 

FW: New submission entered for Reg no: WO217-02. (Reference Number: 
WO217-02-111123102829) 

importance: High 

From: Peter Diane O'Leary [mailto:dianeolearv@Iive.iel 
Sent: 23 November 2011 22:28 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: WO217-02. (Reference Number: WO217-02-111123102829) 
Importance: High 

Title: Mr 

First Name: Peter Diane 

SurName: O'Leary 

Organisation 
Name: 

Address Line 1 : Aughacureen 

Address Line 2: Killarney 

Address Line 3: 

County: Kerry 

Post Code: na 

Phone Number: 064 6639915 

Email: dianeoleary@live.ie 
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Aughacureen 
Ki I larney 
CO Kerry 

2311 1/11 

To whom it may concern 

We Peter and Diane O’Leary wish to make a submission regarding the KWD 
Recycling Ltd licence, registration no: WO21 7-02. 
previous correspondences and telephone calls we have outstanding issues with the 
KWD recycling Itd. 
This week we have discovered that Kerry County Council have sold their waste 
collection business to KWD, we also have been informed that KWD Ltd are now 
looking to increase their waste tonnage to 60,000 tonnes per annum. 

As  you may be aware from 

The problems we have at the moment are; 
Odour - We frequently have problems with nauseating odour coming from the KWD 

Noise pollution - operating outside the licensing hours - HCVs entering the KWD 
plant ( w e  have logged this with the EPA on different occasions). 

plant at unacceptable hours e.g. 2 1 :OOhrs up to early hours of the morning, seven 
days a week. We can feel our house vibrating as they pass. The noise from the 
11GV’s has often woken us and our children at night. 

The damage caused to the Aughacureen road surface, by the volume and weight of 
HGV’s going to the KWD plant -this road is not built to accommodate such 
traffic. 

On occasion not being able to leave our property, as HGV’s going to the KWD 
plant were parked outside our gate, as they have to que up on the road to wait to 
enter the plant. 

we are especially worried for our children‘s safety. 
The amount of traffic. and speed of the trucks is very dangerous in a residential area - 

We have an ongoing problem with infestation of flies in our home. 
The KWD plant is operating from 06:OOhrs - 02:OOhrs - we can hear the recycling 

plant operating from our premises throughout these hours. 

We are now very concerned what further implications this new contract that KWD 
has secured from Kerry County Council, will have on us, as we live in such close 
proximity to the plant. 
If we are experiencing the above serious problems with KWD‘s existing license now, 
we most certainly will encounter more problems in the future, if the proposed licence 
is agreed to. 

Kind regards 

Peter and Diane O’Leary 
086 1923150 
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